

Tuesday

June 22, 2021

## Dear Resident on Aspen Ave. and/or Capital Ave. please be aware/take note:

The City of Creede Public Works Department will be working with Husmann Plumbing on a small water line repair project at 113/116 S. Aspen Ave on Thursday June 24, 2021.

The **road will be closed** at this portion of the roadway on S. Aspen (to the end of N. Aspen) from approximately 9:00 am until 5:00 pm, so please plan ahead accordingly.

Please also be advised that the **water may also have to be shut off from time to time** during this project. This would affect homes on N. Aspen, S. Aspen, and Capital Ave. from approximately 9:00 am until 5:00 pm also on Thursday June 24, 2021.

Both parties are going to do their best to reduce the time of road closure and water turn off, but planning ahead during this projected time frame would greatly reduce any inconvenience.

The Public Works Dept. would like to thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation during this project. If you have any questions in regards to this project, please call Public Works Director Scott Johnson at 719-658-2276 x4, or via email at <a href="mailto:publicworks@creedetownhall.com">publicworks@creedetownhall.com</a>.

Thanks in advance,

Scott Johnson

Public Works Director

City of Creede